Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
HDR Engineering, Inc. - PENSACOLA
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, March 5, 2015, 5:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. CST
PLACE: Wausau Town Hall, 1607 Second Avenue, Wausau, FL

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will hold a public information meeting for proposed improvements to State Road (S.R.) 77 in Washington County Thursday, March 5 from 5:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. CST at the Wausau Town Hall, 1607 Second Avenue, Wausau. Maps, drawings, and other project information will be on display. There will not be a formal presentation; however, FDOT representatives will be available to explain proposed improvements, answer questions, and receive comments. 
Improvements include widening the roadway from two to four lanes to include two 12-foot travel lanes in each direction, 10-foot outside shoulders (five-foot paved), 8-foot inside shoulders (two-foot paved) and a 40-foot grassed median. 
The project is funded for right-of-way acquisition in Fiscal Years 2017/2019 and is funded for construction in Fiscal Year 2020. 
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: FDOT General Consultant Project Manager Eric Saggars, P.E., at (850)415-9001 or via email at esaggars@hntb.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: FDOT General Consultant Project Manager Eric Saggars, P.E., at (850)415-9001 or via email at esaggars@hntb.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: FDOT General Consultant Project Manager Eric Saggars, P.E., at (850)415-9001 or via email at esaggars@hntb.com.
